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Jim Edwards <jime4066@sbcglobal.net>
Friday, March 5, 2010 12:08 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
The !0:1 ratio

To: The CFTC;

I am a new trader on the Forex market and I think that is this is a trouble some restriction.
Please do not put this restriction in effect. I object to it very strongly.

Thanks for your kind attention to this matter.
Sincerely James A. Edwards
Email: jime4066@sbcglobal.net
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